

31 October 2019

Dear NGB/LSP,

I write in relation to Sport Ireland's ongoing commitment to build the Governance Capability within the sports sector. In that regard, we will be facilitating an evening training seminar on Thursday 28 November 2019. I extend an invitation to all Chief Executives/Chairpersons and Board Members of National Governing Bodies as well as Coordinators/Chairpersons and Board Members of Local Sports Partnerships.

I would ask to note the change of venue and time since the original communication.

Date: 28 November 2019

Venue: Ballsbridge Hotel, Dublin 4

Time: 5.00 – 6.30pm (Registration from 4.30pm)

Agenda:

5.00 – 5.15pm – Introduction by John Treacy, CEO of Sport Ireland

5.15-5.45pm – Ethical Leadership and Governance – Gráinne Madden, Founder of GMJ Associates

5.45-6.15pm — Risk Management — Aidan Horan, Director with the Institute of Public Administration

6.15-6.30pm - Q&A

I trust that you will be in attendance and will extend this invitation to the members of your Board. I look forward to seeing you all on the evening.

Yours sincerely,

John Treacy

Chief Executive Officer